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Introduced July 30, 2002, by Councilwoman
Williams, seconded by Councilman Binder
RESOLUTION NO. R02-16

A resolution stating the City of Slidell’s intention regarding a donation of the
Slidell Memorial Hospital Founders Building.

WHEREAS, the Slidell City Council and Mayor feel the City can improve
and enhance the quality of service to the citizens of Slidell and St. Tammany Parish
by consolidating most of its operations into one central facility.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Slidell City Council, with
the support of the Mayor, would graciously appreciate the donation of the structure
presently known as the Slidell Memorial Hospital Founder's Building to the City for

use as a new City Hall, from any owner of said building.

ADOPTED this 30th day of July, 2002.

President of the Council
Councilwoman-At-Large

A BOWONT

Shawn B. McManus
Clerk of the Council



